
2018 RHODE ISLAND LAW DAY CLASSROOM PARTICIPATION APPLICATION 
Separation of Powers: Framework for Freedom 
Rhode Island Law Day is Friday, May 4, 2018 

 
Please complete all requested areas below and, after you have made a copy for yourself, return this 
form no later than Friday, February 16, 2018 to: Erin Bracken, Member Services Coordinator, 
Rhode Island Bar Association, 41 Sharpe Drive, Cranston, RI  02920 email: ebracken@ribar.com  
 
Your  Name: 
 
Your Title: 
 
School Name: 
 
School Address: 
 
Your School Telephone:                                                                       Your Extension: 
 
Your Evening Telephone: 
 
Your Email: 
 
The 2018 Rhode Island Law Day Program, to be held on Friday, May 4, 2018, Separation of Powers: 
Framework for Freedom, will explore how the three distinct and independent branches of 
government—legislative, executive, and judicial— interact and share power while working with 
a system of checks and balances. This topic enables students to reflect on the separation of 
powers as fundamental to our constitutional purpose and to consider how our governmental 
system is working for ourselves and our posterity. This year’s Law Day coincides with Rhode 
Island Independence Day, the anniversary of the day our state became the first North American 
colony to renounce its allegiance to Great Britain. 

 
Only classroom programs for up to 45 students per class* are offered, and only two classroom programs 
are available per school.  Assemblies are not offered. If you need to request a different date than the May 
4th program, please contact Kathleen at kbridge@ribar.com before submitting this form, as there is limited 
availability to do so. 
 
Note the time(s) of your classroom program (s) and how many students are participating.* 
 
FROM:                            am/pm                  TO:                                                   am/pm 
 
 
NUMBER OF STUDENTS: 
 
Note: If you intend to use a program other than the one offered by the Rhode Island Law Day Committee, 
and/or you are requesting more than one classroom presentation, or if you require further information, 
please contact the Rhode Island Bar Association’s Director of Communications Kathleen M. Bridge by 
telephone: (401) 421-5740 or email: kbridge@ribar.com or the Bar’s Member Services Coordinator Erin 
Bracken by telephone: (401) 421-5740 or email: ebracken@ribar.com   
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